
*****FLASH*****FLASH*****FLASH*****FLASH*****FLASH*****FLASH*** 

The Glenside Color Computer Club Is both happy and proud 

to announce the "First Annual Last CocoFest". It is to be 

held in Chicago and The Glenside Color Computer Club will be 

the Host Club. We urge all vendors and users to support the 

Coco by attending this FEST. It is an excellent opportunity 

for vendors to show off their wares and it is an excellent' 

opportunity for everybody to see what is new. on the market as 

N 
well as an opportunity to buy the old reliable software and 

hardware that the Coco uses so well. The Glenside Club is 

fully supporting this Fest by paying for its own booth and 

also paying for a hospitality room. It will be an excellent 

time for all who attend. If you never attended a "FEST" in 

the past make an effort to come to this one. If you did go 

past Fests then you have an idea what to expect but either 

way come to this one. The reason it is called the First Last 

Annual CocoFest is that if attendance is not enough to draw 

vendors or if there aren't enough vendors there won't be a 

Second Annual Last CocoFest. This Fest is Sponsored by DNM 

Enterprises and the prices for booths have never been lower. 

Just as the booth prices are low so too are the ticket prices. 

This was designed to help the struggling vendors and also to 

allow attendees to have more cash to spend at the booths. It 

is the opportunity for both the users and vendors to pull 

together and support the entire community. Support must come 

from both sides. Take a chance. Contact Dave Myers about 

special prices. Support the best little computer ever made. 

Hope to see you there. 

Carl J. Boll V.P. The Glenside Color Computer Club 


